“Stony Brook University Medical Center purchased two AMoHS mobile operating room units to allow our busy OR to continue expanding our surgical volume while we were in the process of building 10 new ORs. The units allowed the hospital to maintain its current surgical volume with no loss of revenue. We have performed procedures for all surgical specialties, except cardiac and neurosurgery. Initially, there was some skepticism, but the AMoHS units proved to be very high quality, and provided a similar OR environment as our existing suites.”
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